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Memorandum 
 

Date: March 13, 2019 
To: Melissa Tryon 
From: Dawn Emerson, Land Use Planner 

Re: Zoning Amendment Public Hearing 

   

 

On March 5, 2019 the Planning Board held a public hearing to rescind conditional zoning 
granted to Verizon Wireless for parcel R04-022.  The meeting was duly noticed as a 
public hearing.  No one from the public was present.   

 

After discussion the board voted to recommend the proposed changes to the Town 
Council as presented. 

 

 


